
BPW Meeting March 22, 2017 
Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources 

 
16. Approving Plans, Specifications, And Schedule Of Assessments For North 

Bassett Street, Conklin-University Alley, and Henry-Broom Alley Assessment 
District - 2017. This project will disturb more than an acre and will require a 
WDNR NOI and a City Engineering Erosion Control Plan and Permit. (Jim 
Wolfe, City Engineering) 
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